Republic of the Philippines

Professional Regulation Commission
Regional Office XIlI
Butuan City

NOTICE TO PROCEED

January 21, 2021

MS. AMY DILLA-GRABATO, CSP, CSMS
General Manager

ACD Investigation Security Agency, Inc.
961 Quezon Boulevard, Davao City

Dear Ms. Grabato:

In reference to the duly signed and approved contract on the project and pursuant to the
Implementing Rules and Regualtions of Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as
“The Government Procurement Reform Act”, notice is hereby given to ACD Investigation
Security Agency, Inc. that work may commence on the Multi-Yeat Contract of Security
Services for PRC Xlll (Butuan) effective February 1, 2021.

As such, you shall be responsible for performing the services under the terms and
conditions of the contract and in accordance with the Implementation Schedules.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing on the space
above your name and return the same to us.

Very truly yours,

&

ACD INVESTIGATION SECURITY AGENCY, INC.

By:

AMY DILLA-GRABATO
General Manager

3F South Wing, Robinsons Place Butuan, J.C. Aquino Avenue, Butuan City, 8600 Philippines
Telephone: (085)815-0915 Mobile No. 0930-229-1575 email add: ro13@prc.gov.ph



